
SUSD Music Winter Concert Series 2014 
Thursday, December 4 

 
Dear Redwood Jazz Band & Choir Parents and Students, 
 
Our students have been doing a great job this year, and now we are 
looking forward to our annual Winter concert on Monday, December 4 at 
7:00 PM. We are thrilled to once again share the stage with the Saratoga 
High School Jazz Band. 
 
Please report to Saratoga High School McAfee Theater no later than 
6:00 PM dressed in your group’s concert uniform (see attached), with 
your instrument in good repair, and your music ready to go. 
 
Parents are asked to drop students off and then return again by 6:50.  Doors 
will not be open until this time. 
 
The education of good concert etiquette requires that all students and 
parents remain for the entire performance (lasting approximately 60 
minutes) and support each other. Students should plan to stay until the 
end of the concert. 
 
Please bring family and friends to support our young performers!  Our 
concerts are free of charge, and all are welcome! 
 
We hope you will attend all of our Winter concerts, which are: 
 

- Redwood Jazz Band & Choir: Thursday, December 4 
- Bands & Color Guard: Thursday, December 11 
- Strings: Friday, December 12 

 
Warm wishes for a happy, safe, 
and blessed Holiday Season! 



 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

Redwood Jazz Band Uniform: 
Black Dress Slacks 
Black Belt 
Black Dress Socks 
Black Dress Shoes 
Black Dress Shirt 
Redwood Blue Jazz Band Tie (provided) 
 

Redwood Choir Uniform: 
 

Ladies: 
• Black choir dress 
• Black undergarments 
• Off-black nylons 
• Black dress shoes 
• Hair fully tied back in a pony tail (shorter 

hair held back by a hair band) 
• No jewelry, nail polish, etc. 
• All hair clips/ties/bands should be the 

same shade as your own hair color 

Gentlemen: 
• Choir dress shirt 
• Choir vest 
• Black slacks 
• Black dress belt 
• Black dress socks 
• Black dress shoes 

 


